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 SPF Project Program Evaluation Telephone Survey Consent Form 

CONFIDENTIAL  

You have been invited to participate in a survey of your experience of the ________________ 

program that you attended.  

This survey is being conducted by Maamaawisiiwin Education Research Centre, on behalf of 

Anishinabek Employment and Training Services (AETS). It should take approximately 30 

minutes to complete.  

The survey focuses on your previous and current education, your experience of the AETS 

program, your new skills and employment situation.   

PARTICIPATION:  

Your participation in this survey is voluntary. You may refuse to take part in the survey, any part 

of the survey, or end this conversation at any time without penalty. Your participation or refusal 

to participate will not be reported to AETS.  

BENEFITS: 

You will receive a $10 honourarium from Tim Hortons for your time. In addition, you will be 

eligible to win an IPAD. The winner will be drawn on or about April 1st, of 2021. 

The results from this survey may be used in a report that will be submitted to AETS’s Board and 

the funder of the programming you participated in. form a labour (supply side) inventory to 

match potential workers to job opportunities. Your responses may help us learn more about the 

labour market skills, the impact of the program in your life and within the community.  

RISKS: 

There are no foreseeable risks involved in participating in this study other than those encountered 

in day-to-day life.  

CONFIDENTIALITY: 

Your survey answers will be kept in a locked area at the Maamaawisiiwing office and will not be 

shared with anyone outside of Maamaawisiiwin. Survey results will be reported on in a grouped 

fashion so as not to identify any individual respondent. No names or identifying information 

would be included in any publications or presentations based on these data, and your responses 

to this survey will remain confidential. No one will be able to identify you or your answers.  

CONTACT: 

If you have questions at any time about the survey, you may contact, Bonnie Cordone, at 

807.346.0307 ext. 207 or via email at bonnie.cordone@aets.org 

If you feel you have not been treated according to the descriptions in this form, or that your 

rights as a participant have not been honored during the course of this survey, or you have any 

questions, concerns, or complaints that you wish to address to someone other than the surveyor, 

you may contact John DeGiacomo, Executive Director of AETS at john.degiacomo@aets.org  


